
Email from Gary Kline, Director of Lancaster County Domestic Relations: 

In light of the current National health crisis we will be reducing foot traffic into the office as 

much as possible to limit risks of exposure. We’re encouraging clients to utilize on line support 

services to answer questions and to file. Those services can be accessed through 

www.childsupport.state.pa.us 

Additionally we are conducting support conferences via teleconference capability. For clients 

who are represented by counsel, we are advising them to contact their attorney and make 

arrangements to participate in the conference via telephone with the attorney, preferably at the 

attorneys office.  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CF_nzdaFz0h08Bc-Zr3fpVORTH6Xjf8gcCpOyeVuRSqFCs_GJqptEZ3FnKGyrO-h8PdTzClPFUnhWBVoyBwoF6CLnf0KWnJ8mtxy2TaSB6_OzVANQHJhxsxNEiiLQqv25wY1wpW_OlshzzdURTsBcJy6ZUKNCJLf&c=R5Bx72iHV5y_qjttAB7MHgphNzMNQZX5QB120IG-BBGbKo0kKR4gUg==&ch=7nHqxxpIHvlMwp_RagSmWpHjbbXFJY7Vzl74g1oY9xEA7NNgVZ3emA==

